
Adult Faith Formation Minutes from 6/12/18 meeting 

Attending- Mark Kunstman, Penny Biwer, Sharon Brabson, Jan Liss, 

Opening- The mission and vision statements were read, Mark read Hebrews 6:1,  and 

discussion followed (key words “welcoming”, “inviting”, “boldness”) 

Reviewed 5/21 minutes 

Updates-  

• Alpha-  

Current- On the final day we will provide a handout of ideas for further small 

groups for current Alpha participants- Jan will start the draft and disperse to Mark and 

Sharon; Sharon will look for charism survey info on Sienna Institute website and will add 

Merton study brief summary, Jan will check with Becky if accountability handout will be 

included with stewardship roll out. 

At day long Alpha we will seek interest in helping with the fall Alpha, from current 

participants. 

 

Fall-  Jan will email those who have already expressed interest in a fall session 

asking about interest for fall. Will have current participants consider speaking at masses 

in August to promote fall Alpha.  Jan will set a date soon for Sharon, Mark and her to 

meet to better plan out the fall Alpha 

 

• Meeting Christ in Prayer study-.Becky and Sharon will co-lead a group on Fridays at 

9AM at BH, beginning July 13, if there are at least 6 participants 

 

• Prayer Walk-  Will be held the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays beginning at 9AM, meeting at 

Penninsula Park. Sharon will be setting a date; Jan will email six area churches and 

Penny with info as date is set, Pastor Volpe will publicize in the Pulse 

 

• Advent Small Faith Group recommendations- will have material in hand to have 

reviewed by August meeting. Penny suggested “Rediscovering the Heart of Discipleship” 

and “Living Prayer” by Bishop Morneau- she will bring samples of these and some 

material she has used at Anne’s health care. Penny mentioned Cathedral Boos is very 

accommodating with ordering bulk material etc, Lighthouse Book Store has the largest 

inventory. Mark and Jan will peruse “Resisting Happiness” by Matthew Kelly 

 

• Budget- was submitted, haven’t heard anything back yet. 

 

• Annual report- reviewed our activities- Mark will submit to Stewardship 

 

Next meeting- is Tuesday, June 17 at 3PM in Sister Bay.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Jan Liss 


